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SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT 
 
12. REPORT OF THE HUMAN RESOURCES COMMITTEE 
 

The following matter was considered by the Human Resources Committee at 
its meeting on 15 March 2023.  The recommendations and comments (where 
appropriate) are as set out below:- 

 
Human Resources 
Committee Report No. 1 
 

Human Resources Committee, 15 March 
2023 
 

Pay Policy Statement 2023-
24 
 

The Human Resources Committee 
recommended to Council that  the Pay Policy 
Statement 2023-2024 be approved and 
published on the Council’s website by 31 
March 2023. 
 

 


